
 
 

 

An Important Message from the North Babylon School District: 
 

 

Unfortunately, due to the time constraints surrounding making a decision to become a vaccination 

site for our community, the Board of Education has decided that it isn’t an appropriate time to provide 

this space to Suffolk County as a Point of Distribution. Therefore, the West Gym will not become a 

community vaccination site. This topic has been removed as a discussion topic from this evening’s 

agenda at the Board of Education Meeting scheduled for April 14, 2021 

 

 


